
CCUP21-0004/Single Source. Hello - I am a neighbor (Squirrel Hollow) of the proposed 
marijuana grow on D'Agostini Rd. In addition to my serious concerns over the odors 
that this enterprise will emit in our residential neighborhood, causing serious thre ... 
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Please do not approve this proposed marijuana farm. It will impact our residential community only 
in harmful ways. Our quality of life will be affected with the strong odors and the wild life in the pond 
directly below the proposed grow site would also be affected. In addition, our property values will 
suffer greatly. Something that is allowed into a community that then needs to be disclosed to 
potential buyers is not a good addition. Please, please, please do not approve this proposal. I have 
incuded some photos of the frequent avian visitors to the aforementioned pond.Thank you. 

Warm regards, 
Julie 
Julie Alvarado 
!;zyjules67@gmail.com 
916-715-5722 
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